
In Memoriam 

MIT LINC is sad to announce the passing of Professor Babatunde Ipaye on July 3rd in 
London. Professor Ipaye had attended the 2007 LINC conference in Jordan and also the 
2010 conference at MIT. He was planning to attend the 2013 conference before illness 
intervened. We are pleased to include his accepted paper in these Proceedings, but filled 
with sorrow by the loss of this valued and wise member of the MIT LINC family. 


